411 Brixton Avenue St. Lembert, P.Q. June 9, 1962

Dear Mr. Matte,

I understand that during the past few months you have observed four comets. As National Coordinator of the Comot and Nova Section of the R.A.S.C., I am naturally interested in your work and results. Whatecomets did you see? How bright were they?

Members of the Montreal Centre tell me that you were at the General Assembly in Edmonton last month. You probably saw the Comet and Nova Section display, and I would like your comments on it.

Enclosed are the forms used in the C & H Section, and I believe you have received my first two "Bulletins"in November and March. Please let me know if the Quebec Centre is interested in taking part in this programme.

Yours truly,

Jim Low